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To: All Parish Presidents, Treasurers 

CC: London Diocesan Council 

From:  Mary Lappan, London Diocesan Treasurer 

Date:  September 10, 2016 

Greetings to all my League sisters, 

             I hope everyone enjoyed this hot summer and got a chance to relax with family and 

friends. It looks like we will have a busy year ahead of us with some changes coming.              

The membership lists for 2017 should be out soon. Don't wait! Start your collection right away 

so you can have your per capita in to National by the deadline, December 31, 2016. There is still 

time to collect per capita for this year. Contact your members who have yet to pay and find out 

why they haven't paid their dues. You might be surprised by their answers.  

               Many councils make their yearly donations in the fall. The National Voluntary 

remittance form can be found on the National website, <www.cwl.ca>. At the National 

Convention in Halifax a motion was made and passed to add the Catholic Near East Welfare 

Association (CNEWA) to the list and last year Euthanasia Prevention Coalition was added. 

Velma's Dream is no longer on the list. If your council wishes to donate please send the cheques 

and the remittance form directly to National with the cheque made out to the Catholic Women' 

League. One of the charities on the National form is the Coady Institute. I am including some 

information on this important charity with the names of the recent winners. 

              Our Diocesan remittance form can be found on our website, <www.cwllondon.ca>. 

Donations to these charities can be sent to me with the remittance form and once again the 

cheque should be made out to the Catholic Women's League.   You should receive your year end 

Treasurers' Report this month. If it is not included in the package your President receives you can 

find it on the Diocesan website. It is the same report we used last year. It should be mailed 

directly to me by December 1st, 2016. Although the year will not be at an end, you should be able 

to forecast what your expenses will be until the end of the year. 

                  Our Fall Regional Days  will be here soon. The first one is September 24th in 

Corunna. Chatham will host the next one on October 15th at St. Joseph's Spirit and Life Centre 

followed on October 22nd at Sacred Heart Langton in Delhi. I'm looking forward to seeing you. 

Please try to attend . It will be a great day. Come and join us. 

 May Our Lady of Good Counsel continue to bless you and your council.  Blessings, 

Mary Lappan 

http://www.cwl.ca/
http://www.cwllondon.ca/
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